
 

  

 Newsletter Friday 4th May 2018 
 

Menu Week: Week beginning 7th May will be Week 3 
 

Please remember school is closed to all staff and pupils on  
Bank Holiday Monday, 7th May 2018 

 

 
Message from Mrs Garratt 

As you have probably heard in the press, school budgets are becoming 
increasingly tight. We at Wyre Forest are now experiencing a very challenging 
school budget and this may have an impact on staffing and resources going 
forward. We would therefore appreciate that any little contribution, be it for 
cooking ingredients, trips or supplying wipes etc be given to us. As a famous 
supermarket says; Every Little Helps!!! 

 
 
Message from the School Nursing Team 
With this weeks’ newsletter, there is a letter from our School Nurse coming home 
with every child.  Any queries, please contact Kate Randle or Emma Barnes on 
01562827785, thank you. 
 
8H Art Work 

 
8H have been creating their own street artwork in 
the style of ‘Stikman’. They have learnt about the 
artist's trademark characteristics and how to 
express different emotions with little detail. The 
results have been fantastic!  

 
 
Lunchtime Play Club 

 
In Play Club at lunchtime, we have been celebrating Spring.  We have been 
reading books and looking at photos of Spring, we have been playing 
musical instruments along to new songs about Spring and sharing how we 
have been enjoying the Spring weather at the weekends. 
 

 
Well Done Aidan 
Aidan from 9FS took part in a Boccia competition in Dudley at the weekend, and 
won a medal.  Well done Aidan! 
 
 



 

WFS Hosts‘Archery Arrows’ !!! 
 
WFS hosted Archery Arrows this week and 10 local Primary Schools came to 
our school to participate. ASH Class were lucky enough to be chosen to 
represent Wyre Forest School during the event.  
All of the children thoroughly enjoyed showing off their archery skills that 
they had learnt in their previous PE lesson.  
 

 

 
9B News 
 
As part of our 'We Are Artists' ICT module Class 9B are working on ‘Tessellation’. 
They designed the shapes first then drew them on MacBooks by inserting, subtracting and 
uniting shapes. They were then able to duplicate them and change colour and create 
tessellating patterns. 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

MAY 

4 MAPLE ASSEMBLY  

4 YEW and ELM Class ONLY – Pyjama Day!!! 

7 MAY DAY – School closed to pupils 

10 Introduction to Signalong at Russell House 

11 ASH ASSEMBLY 

14 -16 11G Wingate Residential Trip 

18 CHESTNUT ASSEMBLY 

25 BIRCH ASSEMBLY 

25 Last day of term 

Half Term Holiday 

Term Dates for 2018 – 2019 

 
With this week’s newsletter we are sending home the NEXT academic year’s Term Dates 

that start September 2018. They are also available on our website 
http://www.wfs.worcs.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=2216&type=pdf 
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